Nathan Rolfe       360-669-3892         naterolfe2020@gmail.com

February 16, 2024


Dear Hiring Manager,
I am excited for the opportunity to be considered for a position at Braun Northwest. As a professional who has experience in construction, automotive repair, auto body restoration and painting the opportunity to work for one of the top providers of custom built emergency response vehicles is very appealing. My skills in automotive and customer service will benefit you as an employer and help me continue growth in an area of work that I am passionate about.
Lately I have been self-employed designing and building privacy fences in a new housing development. My employer before that was Hubbard and Son’s Construction building condos, apartment and houses from foundation to final finishes.
I feel as though my recent work experience is not reflective of my education and what I am passionate about. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I attended Walla Walla Community College and received an Auto Body Certification. I have spent many years using my skills as an auto body technician for hobbies, passion projects and helping friends and family.  After working many years in construction I would like to use my certification to obtain a career in automotive industry. 
My attached resume has an inclusive list of skills and projects I have accomplished. I would appreciate the opportunity to speak with you about the expertise I can bring to your company. I am available to meet at your convenience and hope to make a connection with you soon.


Thank you,
Nathan Rolfe
